

Hardwick & Cambourne Community Primary School PTA

Registered Charity Number: 1122748

PTA News July 2021

Thank you to everyone for supporting our 2020/2021 events. We are pleased to say we raised

£11,105.80

this year which is an amazing amount with the challenging circumstances we all faced.

The team at both sites have worked incredibly hard to make sure the children have had fun and from the happy smiley faces we have seen at events we hope we have achieved this.

We have purchased new woodwork benches for both sites to enable early years to put into place new curriculum changes, but this also gives the wider school the opportunity to learn another new skill in Golden Afternoons. We continue to support literacy improvements and have committed to an electronic library system going in at both Hardwick and Cambourne. Child and staff well-being has been at the forefront of our minds and the addition of plants as requested by the children to improve air quality has meant every class now has a "Class Plant" children were encouraged to name and help look after these. We have also contributed to the Inflatable fun day which has been enjoyed by all this last week of term. New sports equipment has been purchased for both sites. We have also funded the Christmas parties and the Year 6 leavers lunches.















Hardwick & Cambourne Community Primary School PTA

Registered Charity Number: 1122748

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the year 6 families that will be leaving at both sites for their support over the years and wish everyone well for their future education.

Over the summer we have our virtual balloon race running, if you entered a balloon, please track your balloon via www.balloonrace.com/HCCPSPTA this will run from 1st August – 31st August 2021.

On the www.pta-events.co.uk/hardwickcambourne website you can still enter book bingo. We have 120 slots available for £2 each and this will entirely fund new books for Hardwick and Cambourne Campus. There are also prizes available. This will run until 31st August 2021.

There are also treasure hunt maps available on the website which have been created by the children in Ms Kerss Golden Afternoon. There are 3 different maps each priced at £2 and will give some summer fun and exercise around Hardwick. You can purchase a map up until 31st August 2021.

You can support us in many other ways too.

Our **School Lottery** launched in January 2019. You can sign up at any time via www.yourschoollottery.co.uk A winner is selected every week from within our community of supporters and there is an additional chance to win £25,000 in a national draw. Please spread the word to any friends or family members who might like to support our school, as well as having the chance to win our lottery. Tickets cost £1 with 40% coming back to the school. So far since we launched, we have raised over £2000.00!

Amazon smile We are now registered with Amazon smile https://smile.amazon.co.uk/

By selecting Hardwick & Cambourne PTA as your chosen charity Amazon donate a percentage to us at no extra cost to yourself. If using the Amazon App you can set this up by going into your account and clicking AmazonSmile and turning on generating donations, this will automatically then donate to us without having to go through the Smile.Amazon website. Since we launched late last year we have already generated almost £60 in donations.

Easy Fundraising is another commission based initiative that we are registered with. Please take a look at www.easyfundraising.org.uk By clicking onto popular websites such as Hotel Chocolat, Bloom flowers and John Lewis via their website when shopping online a percentage of your total spend is directly handed back to us without any additional cost to you.









Hardwick & Cambourne Community Primary School PTA

Registered Charity Number: 1122748

PTA events who host our website have now launched an app which should make ordering easier. The organisation number is **hardwickcambourne** and you login with the email address and password you used when first registering.



If you would like to contact the PTA please email ptachair@googlegroups.com where we will do our best to help.

Thank you for all of your support throughout this year, we really couldn't do what we do without you. Have the best summer everyone.

Many thanks

HCCPS PTA





